
Greetings!

MEET PAT FINNERTY
SSSF BOARD VICE-CHAIR

As stated in our last issue, Steuben Senior
Services Fund (SSSF) is blessed to have an
outstanding Board of Directors, all of
whom are dedicated to our mission of
“Empowering Seniors to Age at
Home”. They give excellent advice to our

staff and make personal sacrifices of time and financial resources to ensure that our
small non-profit can continue to impact the lives of Steuben seniors for years to
come. Most board members are retired and serve as volunteers, not only advising
our staff, but also by completing hands-on-work to further our mission.
 
This quarter I am featuring Patricia Finnerty, member of our Board for 20
years, and Vice-Chairperson for much of that time and lead volunteer with our
fundraising efforts. Pat has served SSSF with enthusiasm and great
dedication, along with many other fortunate non-profit organizations in
Steuben County.
 
Pat recalled her happy childhood in Elmira as one of four children. She
attended parochial school until the 8th grade after which she transferred to
Southside High School. From an early age Pat enjoyed tap and ballet dancing
and even dreamed of becoming a Rockette. She won a scholarship to
Syracuse University and Elmira College, later becoming a high school and
college math teacher. Through a college roommate, Pat met her future
husband, the late John Finnerty, who served as Steuben County DA and
Steuben County Judge. They lived in various areas of NY State, began their
family by adopting Susan and Dan, and eventually settled in Bath.
 
Pat taught at Corning Community College for several years and ultimately was
hired by Corning Inc. for her skill in information technology. She retired from
there after 9 years of service.
 
Pat's extensive contributions to her community include a long tenure on the
Board of Trustees at Corning Community College where she served as Chair,
the Southern Tier Girl Scout Council Board, the Davenport Library Board and
the Southern Tier Library System Board, 16 years with the Bath Housing
Authority which oversaw the construction of Spring Meadow Apartments in
Bath, and the St. Mary's School Board. In addition, Pat helped to organize the
Republican Women's Club, served as Chair of the Wildflower Hills
Association, and has been a Bone Builders Leader for nine years. In addition
to this, Pat has been an active caregiver for her family members in their time
of need.

http://www.steubenseniorservicesfund.org/
http://forwardthinkinghomesolutions.com
http://www.steubenseniorservicesfund.org/contact/


 
Regarding her tenure with SSSF, Pat stated that she has always had a strong
sense of responsibility, to help when and where she can. She believes in the
importance of giving to others. Pat called what SSSF does "fantastic", and is
excited to be involved in empowering seniors get what they need to continue
being independent and to age safely at home.
 
--by Linda M. Tetor

2022 HONOR ROLL OF DONORS

The Board and Staff of SSSF gratefully
recognize the many organizations,

businesses and individuals who contributed to
SSSF in 2022!

TO OUR GRAND BENEFACTORS--those individuals and organizations donating over
$10,000: James Flaws & Marcia Weber, the McDonald Foundation, and Steuben County.

TO OUR BENEFACTORS--those individuals and organizations giving $4000 or more:
Excellus Health Plan, Inc., James Kirk, Gregg Learned, and the Meade Foundation.

TO OUR PATRONS--those businesses and individuals donating $1000 or more: Frey &
Campbell, the Meade Foundation, Thomas Snow & Karen Meriwether, the Pleasant Valley
Winery, and Linda M. Tetor.

TO OUR SUSTAINING MEMBERS--those businesses, organizations, and individuals
giving $500 or more: Aniello's Pizza, Joe and Patty Baroody, Chemung Canal Trust Co.,
Patricia Finnerty, HCA Education & Research, Ileen Kaplan, Diane Marshall, Nesbitt
Financial Services, Peter & Carol Robbins, the Ryan Agency, Brett Steves, Joe & Peg
Striano, Jani & Hildreth Volonts, Ann Weiland, West Lake Design, Peter & Wendy Winnett,
and Richard Yochem.

TO OUR ADVOCATES--those individuals, business and individuals donating $300 or
more: Community Bank Wealth Management, Jennifer Fais, Hornell Alfred Unitarian
Universalist Society, Law Office of Patrick Roth, Tom & Hilda Lando, Law Office of Calvin
D. Weaver, Longwell Lumber & Building Co., Daniel & Debra McRae, William Mombert,
Eric Rose, Joseph & Leighann Rumsey, Stoney Acres, and Wildflower Hills.

TO OUR SUPPORTERS--those businesses, individuals and organizations giving $150 or
more: Larry & Susan Aiello, Antiques from the Hill, A Touch of Healing, A Walk on the Wild
Side, Adam Augustine, Ruth Barry, Bath Vet Hospital, Big D, Bishop & Johnson Funeral
Home, John & Jan Caputo, Donna Chiaramonte, Cindy's Salon, Corning Dental
Associates, Glenn & Linda Davis, Megan Deats, Dr. Konstantin Frank Winery, Stephen &
Brandi Graham, Hammondsport Presbyterian Church, Michael & Mary Jo Hanna, Richard
Head, Barbara Hess, and Bernie Hosmer.

Also Paul Jordan, Lauren Kennedy (Norwex), Beth Landin, Liturgical Publications Inc.,
Loaves & Fishes Food Pantry, Donna McIntire, Andrew & Sharon Mazzella, Marcia
Melnyk, Linda Motz, Richard Moyle & Lynn Shoemaker, Dr. Dennis & Mary Lou O'Connor,
Dr. Sam & Terry Pennise, Pine Ridge Woodworking, Pizza D, Savannah Consulting, the
Shaw Agency Inc., Twin Tiers Antiques, Bridget Bossart Van Otterloo, Donna Vassallo,
Marsha Watson, Dr. Randy & Katherine Weidner, Wendell Weeks & Kim Frock, and
Wilkins RV.

TO OUR FRIENDS--those individuals or businesses donating $100 or more: Robert N.
Austin Post Memorial, Bath Lodge of Elks, Betty Kay Bake Shop, Paul Craddock, Ruth
Creeley, Megan Deats, Everything Medical, William & Marie Francisco, Richard & Judy



Gardiner, Sue Gruber, Bill & Mary Hallinan, David Hardy, Havens Stocking Creek
Morgans, Lucille Hess, Virginia Illi, William & Melissa Joint, Ellie Jones, Kathleen Kent, Bill
& Cathy Knobel, Linda Mahoney, John Malter, Robert & Melody Manley, Marc Mason &
Lisa Bartlett, and Robert & Paula Mourhess.

Also Richard Packer, Point of the Bluff Vineyards, Park View Wines & Spirits, Donna
Rolls, Barbara Rose, St. James Episcopal Church, Gabe & Michelle Smalt, State Farm,
Laura Tait, August & Marie Titi, Nancy Tuttle, United Methodist Church of Hornell, Joyce
Wahlig, Bonnie Weber, Wine Barrel Furniture Co., Derek & Mary Woollatt, Ron & Carolyn
Wyatt, and Bruce & Carolyn Young,

TO ALL OF OUR OTHER GENEROUS DONORS:--those businesses, individuals, and
organizations giving up to $100: Ageless Spa & Skin Bar, A. J.'s Hair & Makeup, Cathy
Anderjack, James & Mary Bacalles, John Benson, Tom & Carol Bidwell, Linda Blauers,
Bryan & Judy Braman, J. Niki Brown, Bully Hill Restaurant & Vineyards, Charles & Trudy
Butler, John Cain, Betsy Carisetti, Casa Mezcal, Elliott & Janet Chaffee, Cinnamon Stick,
Joyce Clark, Jon & Alberta Cleveland, Robert & Pam Colomaio, Community Bank NA,
Connor's Mercantile, Corning Foundation, Corning Palace Theatre, Esther Covell, Edward
& Patricia Crane, Marian Crawford, David Crosby, Mary Lee Crosby, Cutting Crew, Mary
Daly, Jim & Debi Deats, D. J.'s Flamingo, Wilbur & Dawn Dowdle, Joseph & Sharon
Dutkiewicz. Lawrence Ebert, George Ebner, Betty Engel, Christine & Rose Ann Erwanyk,
and Lorna Evans.

Also Marilyn Fais, Finger Lakes Boating Museum, Finger Lakes Wine & Spirits, Five Star
Bank, Mike & Sally Flanagan, Matt Garrison, Giovanni's Pizzeria, Teresa Grace, Susan
Goodrich, Laurie Grimes, Amy Gush, Bonnie Gustin, Daniel & Debra Hall, Janet Hallahan,
Heron Hill Winery, Carole Herrlich, Hobb's Beauty Bar, Hornell Walmart, Jim Horner, Carol
Israel, Filomena Jack, Joe the Barber, Al & Maureen Johnson, Jane Kaszczynec, Carol
Kemp, Richard Kennedy, Keuka Creamery, Keuka Lake Vineyards, Keuka Watersports,
Darla Kosty, K-Rae Salon & Spa, Mark Kull, Lake Country Jewelry & Coins, Sheila Leach,
Joan Lese, Mary Lisi, Patricia Lodato, Loyal Order of Moose, #210, Janet McConologue,
Walter & Imogene McKendrick, Bill & Alise Mahr, Geoffrey Marshall, Stan & Kay Martin,
Paul & Lela Martuscello, Joyce Matson, Mersur, and Moonshadow B & B.

Finally Next Level Wellness, LLC, Isabella Nobiliski, Thomas & Barbara O'Brien, Pauletta
O'Donnell, OFA Sunshine Club, Mary Paddock, Park Cafe, Park Pharmacy, Doug
Partridge, Charles Parsons, Mary Passage, Pearl Nails by Marcia, Deloris Perkins, Luther
Perkins, George Prete, James Rahmlow, Alan Reed, Revolution Music Shop, Julie Rock,
the Rockwell Museum, Jessica Rose, Justine Rose, Dr. Lester & Sheryl Rosenbloom,
Salon 96, Bob Schlock, Shirley Shaddock, Marcia Shaw, Angelo Siena, Cheryl Slatt, Ken
& Pat Sherer, Southern Tier Provisions, Duncan & Audrey Springstead, Jon Stadt, Kristin
Swain, Gil & Harriet Sweet, Davida Telehany, Patrick Tepesch & Kate Paterson, Timber
Stone Grill, Carol Topping, Rick & Christine Towner, Tractor Supply, Martha Treichler,
Thomas & Marion Tunney, Twin Hickory Golf Course, Valu Home Center, Vine & Barrels
Wine & Liquor, Eileen Warren, Wegman's, Charles & Betty Wilson, and Y-Knot Country
Store & Eatery.

Some people think that allowing help like Full Circle America in their home might take away
their independence. Full Circle America doesn't take your independence, it supports it!

BUBBLY & BRUNCH
July 30, 2023

Mark you calendars for this year's Bubbly & Brunch, scheduled for
July 30th from 11-2 at the Pleasant Valley Winery once again,
thanks to Mike Doyle. The exciting news this year is that Timber
Stone Restaurant and Grill will be catering our event and the Winery
Visitor's Center is now completely air-conditioned! We look forward
to seeing you at the 3rd Bubbly & Brunch.





ANNOUNCEMENTS

An article in the fall issue of our newsletter identified Joshua Goldman as a "Fitness and
Health Guru". SSSF apologizes to Joshua and our readers for this inaccurate description.
Joshua is a volunteer wellness advocate for the Steuben County Office for the Aging and a
frequent presenter at the SCOFA senior forum.

The 2022 Annual fundraising Campaign for SSSF has reached 85% of it's goal. If you are
interested in helping us get to 100%, please send your donation to SSSF, 3 East Pulteney
Square, Bath, NY 14810. Thank you!!



f you are using Outlook and are having trouble viewing any part of this email, please click
the following link or copy and paste it in your browser to resolve the problem:

https://docs.microsoft.com/en-us/outlook/troubleshoot/message-body/https-linked-images-
in-html-emails-show-red-x

BOARD OF DIRECTORS
Patty Baroody, John Caputo, Donna Chiaramonte, Mary Daly EDD, Pat
Finnerty, Diane Marshall, Andy Mazzella, Marcia Melnyk, Peter Robbins,
Joe Striano, Hildreth Volonts, and Mary Woollatt. Ex Officio: Stoner
Horey, MD, and Ann Weiland. Executive Director, Linda M. Tetor.

 ​ Contact
Us

 607-664-2298
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